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Notice of Paint Color Change for Our Products 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we are changing the paint color of our measuring instruments 

from gray to black. 

The new black color has already been used for our new products. 

 

The timing of the change will be sequential, starting with those that are no longer in our 

inventory. 

The change is only in the paint color; there is no change in the product specifications. 

 

 

 

 

Old color 

                

                     Gray base color 

 

 

 

New color 

                     Black base color 

 


